HOLY FAITH CATHOLIC CHURCH
Palm Sunday

April 5, 2020

COLLECTION FOR THE POOR IN NEED: As you evaluate your ability to
contribute to Holy Faith to sustain its life an ministry, we remind that this is the first
Sunday of the month when we customarily have a “second collection” for the poor and
in need. If you are able, please continue to contribute to this cause, especially during this
time when we anticipate an increase for need for assistant for more people.

PALM SUNDAY & SACRED TRIDUUM: In a few days we will be sending you a message
regarding the celebration of the Sacred Triduum. We are exploring all forms of domestic
celebration of these High Holy Days, while we keep everyone safe, including our staff and
volunteers. Please stay turned

MEDIA COMMUNICATION: Please continue to check our website, e-newsletter, parish app
for updates and other helpful information during this time. For those of you who use facebook
and Instagram please keep us posted on how you are doing through those media forms,
otherwise you can contact us via email.

PRIESTS & STAFEF: Please know that our Priest, Deacon, and all Staff are still working and
available to you. If you wish to contact any of them but do not have their contact information,
please contact the office or send us an email so we can make it available to you.

PLEASE STAY SAFE, STAY IN TOUCH,
AND LET US KNOW HOW YOU ARE DOING
WE WOULD LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU!



